8 3 Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly,Idao 83341

Peb. 22, 1971

Mrs, James B. Watson
9010 North Mercer Way
Mercer Island, Washington 98040

Dear Mrs. Wdatson:

Thank you for your letterof Feb. 18th regarding
the artifacts from New Guinea.

I would be delighted to see the material from
New Guinea but, unfortunately, will not be able 'to
attend the conference at Moscow, However, since you
will be only eight miles from Washington State University
at Pullman, would suggest that you contact the department
there for information. If you will contact Dr. Richard
Daugherty, elther he or some of his staff could help you .
in the technological or typeologlical field. This is
a fine department well versed in lithic technology.

'Am;sorry to miss seeing the material and do hope
Dr. Daugherty can give you the necessary information..

Sincerely yours,

Don &, Crabtree
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